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Please find attached the BCSSA accounts statement for last academic year (18.9.17 to 12.9.18). My thanks to John Myatt who audited the accounts and who found them to be correct.

The Association currently has a balance of £8663.72 – this does not include this year’s subs.  The balance on 18.9.17 was £7755.80 -  an increase of £907.92 for the year overall. This would suggest the Association’s annual fee of £80 is sufficient. However, there is expenditure which has not appeared in this year’s statement:

· 2016  and 2017 Athletics competition at Alexander Stadium -  we have still not received a request for the hire of the Stadium. We have paid for the 2018 event. If we receive a request for payment this would be in the region of £2500.
· BCSSA medals – we buy these in bulk (x300) at a cost of approximately £2500 every 2-3 years. There was no expenditure for medals in 2017-2018.

Can I please remind all colleagues that the £80 fee is an excellent way in which to use your Sports Premium Funding and can be declared in your annual Sport Premium report.

Finally, can I please ask all section secretaries to check that schools have paid their subs and completed their code of conduct. If you are unsure of the status of the school please contact me before the event and I can check BCSSA records.


Mr Ben Taylor
BCSSA Treasurer
September 2018
